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Date: July 10, 2019 
To: COMO Kirkwood, DCOS McFarren, D11NR Board and Staff Members 
From: Robert Vanderhyde, DSO-CM 
Subj: REVISED Staff Report - July 2019 

Highlights 
◊ Support Continues – Sta Rio Vista 
◊ Radio Facility Inspection Training 

  

Details 
♦ Steve Harrison continues to support Station Rio Vista both as a radio watch 

stander and a trainer for AD watch stander trainees. BZ, Steve. 
♦ Radio facility inspection training will be coming, but a national standard is still a 

long way off according to Rt Division Chief David Elliot.  All national Comms staff 
and DSO-CMs will be involved. 

Future Events 
❖ PCA Training Fair Communications Class – Subject TBD 
❖ VHF/HF Radio Exercise – Date and scope TBA 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Robert Vanderhyde 
DSO-CM, District 11NR 
Cell: (530) 941-4567 
r21vande@charter.net 
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